
 
Thank you for attending last night! Here are a few questions and answers from our chat 
box that apply to the entire class. Please reach out to Ms. Aguas(maguas@riordanhs.org) 
if you have any further questions.  
 
Are counseling meetings with my student confidential?  
Counselors will not divulge any information the student tells us without their permission  unless 
the student is a harm to themselves or others . 
 
 How often do teachers update grades on Powerschool? Also, are there progress 
reports?  
 Teachers should be updating grades every 2 weeks. There are midpoint report cards  
 
 ​Are there opportunities to receive tutoring from teachers or peers?  
We highly recommend students attend teacher office hours for 1:1 help in their classes. 
Students may form study groups with peers in their classes.   
 
 Does Riordan use a college tool like Naviance or Slate?  
We started using ​SCOIR ​last year which is college research platform that allows students to 
explore colleges and allows college counselors to send college materials to the institutions they 
apply to.  
 
Who do we notify about absences? 
Please contact Mrs. Birmingham at ​nbirmingham@riordanhs.org​ or call 415.586.8200  
 
When and if we go back to on-campus classes, will my student have the option to stay 
remote?  
Yes! Students will have the option to continue distance learning.  
 
How do we make appointments with Ms. Aguas? 
Please complete a google form ​here​. You can also email Ms. Aguas at ​maguas@riordanhs.org​.  
 
 ​Will there be opportunities for parents to volunteer during this distant learning time? 
Maybe with campus ministry or other activities?  
Please contact Karin Haskell about volunteer opportunities ​khaskell@riordanhs.org​ and Alex 
Datoc about campus ministry opportunities ​adatoc@riordanhs.org​.  
 
Can students still participate in Riordan workouts after school? 
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The sign up for students to participate in after school ​workouts​ has closed. Please reach out to 
athletics@riordanhs.org​ for more information.  
 
 Is there a directory of parents on the website? 
There is currently not a directory of parents. We hope parents can connect through the Parent 
Board.  
 
 ​Can clubs be dropped later in the semester if the student signs up for too many?  
Clubs are voluntary and can be dropped or not attended at any time. Please encourage your 
student to view all the clubs we offer and sign up for clubs they are interested ​here.  
 
Where can I find a list of sports that Riordan currently has? 
All sports teams are listed ​here​.  
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